
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 

ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 
 
Notice is given that the Alaska Board of Fisheries (board) will meet by teleconference 
on Wednesday, May 16, beginning at 8:30 am.  The purpose of the meeting is to 
consider the logistics and venue for the board’s December 2012 Bristol Bay finfish 
meeting.   

The board will not take public testimony during the teleconference.  Listen only 
teleconference sites will be provided for the public at the Alaska Department of Fish and 
Game (ADF&G) offices in Anchorage and Juneau at the following addresses: 

Anchorage ADF&G Office, 333 Raspberry Road, Aerie Conference Room 

Juneau ADF&G, 1255 West 8th Avenue, Commissioner’s Conference Room 
 
The audio of the teleconference is intended to be streamed live on the website at: 
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.main.  

The agenda and any other meeting documents will be available prior to the meeting on 
the Alaska Department of Fish and Game, Board of Fisheries, meeting information 
webpage at: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.meetinginfo  
 
For more information about the meeting, contact Kristy Tibbles at 465-4110.   

 

       May 10, 2012  
Kristy Tibbles, Executive Director     Date    
ADF&G Boards Support Section  
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